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The series of pets and children safety handouts is a free public service Dr. Crowe provides in an 

effort to keep families and their pets safe and avoid tragedies. While the information is very good 

and varies from level of lay-person to medical professional, the handouts should not be 

substituted for a consultation with your veterinarian or pet behavioral specialist or trainer.  

 

 

You may come by the clinic during regular business hours for copies of the handout or call the 

clinic to request a mailed copy if you are not local.  

 

Please feel free to contact Dr. Crowe at the clinic number 843-824-8044, via email at 

drcrowe@creeksidevetclinic.com or via mailing address above.  

 

You might want to visit the website www.creeksidevetclinic.com if you want to learn more about 

Dr. Crowe or her clinic.  

 

Dr. Crowe urges you to consult with her or your veterinarian to go over the material in the 

handouts and ask any questions you may have.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Jan Crowe and your friends at Creekside Vet Clinic 

 

 

 

Dr. Jan Sallas Crowe  
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